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                   Wentworth Falls Garden Club






                           (Affiliated with Garden Clubs of Australia Inc.)        

Newsletter
Newsletter No.  253

                                               Month: September 2012
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All members and visitors are asked to sign in upon arrival on the attendance sheets in the foyer.  
	Meetings: General Meetings are held on the Second Thursday of each month, from January to November

	Where: Meetings are held at the Wentworth Falls School of Arts Theatre, Adele Avenue (cnr of Great Western Highway), Wentworth Falls

	When: Meetings commence at 9:45 am and finish at approximately 12:00 pm. The Library and Plant Stall are open before each meeting. There is a break during each meeting for morning tea.

	Today’s Meeting
	13th September 2012

	Speaker:
	Barbara Cooper

	Topic:
	Fuchsias

	

	Next Meeting:
	11th October 2012

	Speaker:
	Liz Benson

	Topic:
	Wattles

	Members are asked to wear their club name badges to all club meetings, tours and functions.

Please remember that to take part in club functions and tours you must be a bona-fide club member
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                                                                                                Annual Subscriptions of $20 are now due
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    Dates for Your Diary

	Other Garden Events

	(
	15th / 16th, 22nd / 23rd September

	
	Hazelbrook and Woodford Garden Festival

	(
	22nd / 23rd September

	
	“Clover Hill” Early Spring

	
	82 Camp St, Katoomba

	(
	29th September – 7th October

	
	Leura Garden Festival

	(
	27th/28th October

	
	Bathurst “Gardens On Show”

	(
	27th/28th October

	
	Annual NSW Iris Show 

	
	W/Falls School of Arts Building

	
	11:30am – 4pm (Sat); 9am – 3pm (Sun)

	Wentworth Falls Garden Club Events

	(
	Friday 28th September

	
	Mt Annan Botanic Gardens

	
	Depart 9:30 am sharp W/Falls School of Arts

	(
	Thursday/Friday 8th/9th November 

	
	Moss Vale – 1 overnight stay

	
	$75 per room DEPOSIT ONLY - FULLY BOOKED

	(
	Christmas Lunch

	
	Thursday 6th December

	
	Wentworth Falls Country Club


Contact Jane McKanna on Tel 4787 8631
for club member welfare
 
Longview Garden Centre, Wentworth Falls is offering 10% discount on all full priced items upon presenting membership badge.


	Wentworth Falls Garden Club Committee

	President
	Henry Nelson

	Secretary
	Janice Light

	Treasurer
	Michael Cooper

	Publicity/Newsletter
	Michelle Funnell

	 Tours/Functions
	Lynton & Sharon Phillips

	Welfare
	Jane McKanna

	Guest Speakers
	Jane Blackshaw

	Library
	Barry Butler
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From the President…


It is good to be back with you again after several months away, firstly in the USA and then, unexpectedly, having to travel 3 times to Adelaide in the last 2 months or so. Thank you to all those who have kept the club going so well in the meantime, particularly to our Secretary, Janice, and also Jane and Celeste, who have chaired our general meetings during that time.


Winter is almost gone, although after the recent Spring frosts, we wonder if it has gone completely. I got caught out, as did others, by planting out and then finding that the seedlings did not survive the freeze! But the daffodils are in full bloom, with tulips and other spring bulbs not far behind. A glorious time to be in our gardens!


A group from Oberon will be visiting our club next week and we will have an opportunity to share some of the local gardens with them. Some of our members are also involved in the Leura Garden Festival and we look forward to this at the end of the month and into October.


Good Gardening


Henry








�	Morning Tea 





Today: Betty Allen and Katalin Guylas 


October 11th: Julie Allen and Jennifer Wigan


If you are unable to come on your rostered day, please call Jane Blackshaw on 4757 -2887





A reminder - there is a $2.00 per person contribution for morning tea





Printed by Wentworth Falls Newsagents


24 Station Street, Wentworth Falls


Tel: 4757 1211





Club Secretary: Janice Light


Tel: 4782 2481





Wentworth Falls Garden Club


PO Box 37


Wentworth Falls NSW 2782


� HYPERLINK "http://www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com" ��www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com�








Raffle Prize


Arthropodium cirratum


Common name: Pink stars


An original water colour by Sylvia Beresford


1 ticket for $2 or 3 for $5


Thank you again Sylvia for your generosity to our garden club


Tickets available from today 





The amazing Monkey Orchid, courtesy of Gail Schwedler





�

















Silva’s Magnolia Magic


5 bags compost


3 cups blood & bone


3 cups dolomite


3 cups sulphate of potash


Mix together and spread around Spring and Autumn








Garden Notes September          �
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